
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: June 6, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer    

Subject: Updated AP U.S. History Recommendation 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the June 6, 
2022, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting. I would like to share the 
textbook committee’s recommendation for purchase of Fabric of a Nation from Bedford, 
Freeman & Worth at a cost of $54,764.55. This purchase includes class sets of 
textbooks and digital access for 8 years. In addition, this recommendation includes 
Teacher’s Edition and Teacher’s Resources and shipping and handling at no cost.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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